
From: Johnnie Yongue <jyongue@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 4:51 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Kelly M. Crowe <kcrowe@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: DRC Meeting 427 Catherine Street 
 
Donna, 
Our only concern with the easement is that we want to make sure a 7 foot width is provided outside of 
the travel lane, which the current set up provides. The planter though it encroaches into the Right of 
way still provide sufficient width for parking so we are ok with the easement. I will tune into the meeting 
anyway. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Johnnie W Yongue PE  CEM 
Project Manager  
City of Key West 
(305)809-3867 
(305)965-3690 
jyongue@cityofkeywest-fl.gov  
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